
Outlook

Re: Letter regarding ongoing Aurora Airport Master Plan process

From Brandy Steffen <brandy.steffen@jla.us.com>
Date Tue 11/29/2022 8:00 AM
To Jeff Lewis <reformfaanow@gmail.com>
Cc PECK Heather <heather.peck@odav.oregon.gov>; Jen Winslow <Jen.winslow@jla.us.com>

Thank you for your comment Jeff. We will add it to the record. For future reference, you can also copy
Heather Peck from ODAV, Sarah Lucas no longer works there. 

Thank you, 
BRANDY STEFFEN | JLA PUBLIC INVOLVEMENT 

brandy.steffen@jla.us.com 

Meeting + email hours 9 a.m.–5 p.m. Monday–Thursday » Administrative-only hours Friday » Check my availability

JLA WILL BE CLOSED 12/23-1/1 to allow our entire team time to rest and recover! Please get in touch early with

any anticipated needs during this time. Wishing you a restful end to 2022!

Email is the best way to reach me and I strive to respond within 3 full workdays, unless we are currently collaborating on
an established timeframe.

From: Jeff Lewis <reformfaanow@gmail.com>
Sent: Monday, November 28, 2022 6:05 PM
To: Sarah Lucas <Sarah.LUCAS@odav.oregon.gov>; Brandy Steffen <brandy.steffen@jla.us.com>
Subject: Letter regarding ongoing Aurora Airport Master Plan process
 
Hello. I understand from the Master Plan website and other letters submitted, that these appear to be the two correct
email addresses for submitting this letter. Please add it to the Public Record. Thank you. 
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